
2020 Alaska Mission Team 

King of Kings Alaska Mission team will be joining a mission team made up of people from 

Minnesota and Kansas. 

The team is planning a two week trip. The first week July 13th through 17th the team will be 

traveling to Seward, Alaska to hold Vacation Bible School at Resurrection Lutheran Church for 

65 to 80 children. They range in age from 4 through early teens. The team plans to use Rocky 

Railway VBS program from Group Publishing. 

The team will stay at the church. Team members need to bring a sleeping pad and appropriate 

clothing for the week. The cost per person is your round trip air fare from MSP to Anchorage 

plus $50 for food. As much of the trip cost as possible will be funded by Thrivent Action grants 

and fund raisers. 

The second week would be in the Bush to help complete a Christian retreat center located on 

the big bend of the Yentna River. On July 18th the team will fly from Anchorage’s float plane 

terminal to the camp on the Yentna River .In previous years the team has built cabins. This year 

they will build bunk beds. The team members will need a sleeping pad, bedding and 

appropriate clothing. All the tools and building materials will be supplied. Additional cost the 

second week, in addition to your round trip flight from MSP to Anchorage, would be $260 per 

person for the float plane and $50 for food.  

You can participate in either or both weeks. The King of Kings contingent will leave MSP for 

Anchorage on July 10th.   If you only participate in the first week you will return on July 18trh 

arriving home on July 19th. 

 If you participate in the second week and not the first week, you would fly from MSP to 

Anchorage on July 17thand would return on July 25th arriving home July 26th. 

 If you participated both weeks, you would fly from MSP to Anchorage on July 10th. You would 

return from Anchorage on July 25th arriving home on July 26th. 

Additional people are welcome to join the team. If you are interested in joining the team or 

would like more information please contact Don Ullman. His email is donbill14@gmail.com and 

his phone number is (219) 742 – 4701. 
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